
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  6 OCTOBER 2021 
 
Councillor Question Time 
 

Question from Councillor Cunsolo: 

Can Officers provide an update on the proposed tree planting as part of a petition response 
at Centenary Reserve, Port Melbourne? 

 

Response: 

In response to the 17 February petition for the provision of shade sails in Port Melbourne 
parks and playgrounds, five trees were planted in the playground at Centenary reserve to 
provide extra shade on 30 Aug 2021. An additional two trees were also installed along the 
eastern garden bed adjacent to the dwellings to replace dying specimens See plan below for 
the location of new trees. 

A separate Customer Request has been received for some additional planting of shrubs and 
trees adjacent to the railway, this planting will occur between April and June 2022.  

 

 
 
 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


